RCHS Casco Manuscript Groups - Genealogy A/O 7/15/06

See Casco State & Federal Facilities U.S. Post Office, So. Casco re: George N. Burness

Burgess		See Casco State & Federal Facilities U.S. Post Office, So. Casco re: George N. Burgess.
Burgess		N. Bulgess.
Cole	Photo.	Cole Collection. Photo. "Francis Cole (Small)" [c. 1920s?].
Cole	Photo.	Cole Collection. Photo. "Irene Cole", Backside reads, "A Merry Christmas to Cousin Lillian, From Irene Cole."
		Charles Cole [1845-] biography. <u>Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME</u> . Boston: Bio.
Cole	Biography	Review Pub. Co., 1896. pp. 364-5
Chute	Article	Chute Collection. Newspaper Photo & Brief Article (1956). "Old Fashioned Haying" Frank & Florence Chute. <i>Portland Press Herald</i> , Thurs., Aug 2, 1956
		Cook Collection. Photo. Mary (Mayberry) Cook [1790-1862]. Backside of
Cook	Photo, Bef. July 1862.	photo reads, "Aunt Mary Mayberry (Richard) Cook, Oliver's mother." "Mary Mayberry (wife of Richard Cook and Mother of Oliver M.)" B/W, Bef. July 1862.
Cook	Photo, Bef. May 1871.	Cook Collection. Photo. Richard Cook [ca. 1786-1871]. Backside of photo reads, "Uncle Richard Cook, Oliver M. Cook father" "Richard Cook (Father of Oliver M.) of Cooks' Mills." B/W, Bef. May 1871.
Cook	Photo, c. 1860s?	Cook Collection. Photo. 6 Cook sons. Backside of photo reads, "Sons – children of Richard Cook and Mary Mayberry of Cooks' Mills (Casco). (Left to right). Benjamin, Richard, William, Silas, Oliver, Daniel (also had 3 sisters). (This Oliver was the father of Oliver Richmond Cook of Naples – Worcester, Mass – Bridgton, the husband of Katherine Stone of Bridgton)." Benjamin – 1832; Richard – 1828; William M. – 1826; Silas B. – 1824; Oliver M. – 1819; Daniel M. – 1813" B/W, ca. 1860s?
Cook	Photo	Cook Collection. Photo. William Cook [1826-1912]. Backside of one photo reads, "Uncle Will Cook.". Backside of two photos reads, "Uncle Will Cook of Cooks' Mills. Son of Richard and Mary Mayberry." 3 small photos. Ca. 1860s & 1880s?
Cook	Photo, 1906.	Cook Collection. Photo. Will & Lydia Cook. Backside of photo reads, "Cooks Mills, Me., Aug 12, 1906." "Uncle Will Cook & Aunt Lydia." B/W.
Cook	Genealogy	Cook Family chart.
Decker	Article	Decker Collection. "Decker; Mr. Edward of Casco; his pretty house, story & land," <i>Algoma</i> , Feb 12, 1880
Decker	Article	Decker Collection. "Banks in Casco & Luxemburg, new ones are run by Decker family," <i>Algoma</i> , Dec 5, 1902
Decker	Article	Decker Collection. "Edward Decker of Casco; buried at Kewaunee; history of him," <i>Luxembourg</i> , July 14, 1911
Decker	Article	Decker Collection. "Edward Decker About him; from Milwaukee paper," Luxembourg, July 2, 1926
Decker	Article	Decker Collection. "Maine Pioneer Still Remembered in the Wisconsin Town He Founded," Food Marketing in New England, Vol. 22, Nov. 2. Autumn, 1961. 3 pgs.
Decker	Article	Decker Collection. Nathan Decker [1814-1900, Bur. Lakeside Cem., Casco] biography. Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME. Boston: Bio. Review Pub. Co., 1896. pp. 363-4.
DECKEI	AIIIUE	JUJ~4.
Duran	Photo.	Duran Collection. Photo, n.d. Charles Duran. Scanned from original.
Duran	Photo.	Duran Collection. Photo, n.d. Cora Duran. Scanned from original.
Edes	Engagement Announcement	"Former Auburn Student To Wed Reginald W. Gammon" Mr. Reginald Gammon & Miss Carmen Edes, d/o Mr. & Mrs. Robert D. Edes. N.d., n.s.
Edwards	Photo, 1930.	Edwards Collection. Photo, 1930. Back reads, "Bela Edwards House." AND "Winslow/Bela Edwards House After Fire of 1930." Scanned from original.

RCHS Casco Manuscript Groups - Genealogy A/O 7/15/06

Edwards	Photo, 1930.	Edwards Collection. 1930 photo of Burned House with person in lower left. Back reads, "Bela & Lila Edwards house – Clarence Winslow" and "Winslow/Bela Edwards House after Fire of 1930." Scanned from original.
Edwards	Photo, 1932.	Edwards Collection. 1932 photo. Bela Hall Edwards, Viv Rowe with albino deer. Scanned from original.
Edwards	Photo, 1908.	Edwards Collection. 7 [Webbs Mills?] Boys Group photo. 1. Arthur Edwards, 2. Walter Small, 3. Ralph Berry, 4. Y. Charles Small, 5. Chris Bartlett, 6. Bela Edwards & 7. Chet. [Chester] Winslow, 1908. Scanned from original.
Gay	Sampler.	Gay Family. Mounted & Embroidered, "Genealogy. Lewis Gay Born July 27 1801; Mary Maxfield Born Jun 18 1799. Married Oct 25 1826.; Andrew R. Gay Born Aug 17 1827; Benjamin C. Gay Born Feb 5 1829; Jesse G Gay Born Sep 22 1830; Ellen M Gay Born Jul 26 1832; Rebecca M Gay Born Nov 10 1836; Abigail S Gay Born Feb 28 1839; Tewksbury Gay Born Nov 19 1848 Agd 78." Backside reads, "This sampler was found in the attic of the house at the junction of Old Rte. 302 and Quaker Ridge, now Bob & Judy Mann. The dau. of Lewis & Mary (Maxfield) GayRebecca married Ira Shaw. They had no children of their own but raised Gertrude (Moody) Chute."
Gulick	Wedding Announcement	Gulick Collection. Newspaper wedding announcement of Mrs. Roger Douglas Hewson (Charlotte Vetter Gulick), 1955.
Gulick	Christmas Card	Gulick Collection. Christmas Card from the Halsey Gulicks, 1960. Red & white
Gulick	Photo	Gulick Collection. Photo, c. 1970. Davis & Louise (Gulick) Van Winkle with son. B/W
Hancock	Photo	Hancock Collection. Photo. May E. Hancock [1883-1963]. Scanned from Casco Annual Report, Y/E Feb 1914. B/W
Hancock	Photo	Hancock Collection. Photo. Owen Hancock [1920-1979]. Scanned from a Casco Annual Report? B/W
Hancock	Biography	Hancock Collection. Biography. "Kevin David Hancock" [1941-1997] by Kelly Michaud, ca. 1997
Hancock	Biography	Hancock Collection. Sumner O. Hancock [1855-1934, Bur. Lakeside Cem., Casco] biography. <u>Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME.</u> Boston: Bio. Review Pub. Co., 1896. pp. 364
		·
Hutchins	Photo.	Hutchins Collection. Photo, Bertha E. Hutchins, c. 1920?
Hutchins	Namecard.	Hutchins Collection. Small namecard, Bertha E. Hutchins, c. 1920?
Jordan	Account book.	Jordan Collection. N.A. Jordan Account Book, 1894- 1896. Names mentioned incl. Lyman Holden, C.T. Knight, W. Bowker, Harrison & Luther Edwards, S.H. & Shirley Manns [sic], Cyrus Decker, Fred Nichols, Ella Dawson, Cynthia & James Jordan, John Brackett, J.F. Gerry, Daniel Fickett, C.O. Martin, etc. Partial envelope covering book reads, "N.A. Jordan, Account Book, Jan 1894. Annette A. Jordan 1848-1941, James Jordan 1844-1907, Son-Willard Jordan 1882-1967, Dora-wife of Willard 1882-1962."
Kemp		Kemp.
Mann	Genealogy	Mann Collection. Ancestor chart beginning with Rosalind H. Crockett (1913-), d/o Carroll Crockett & Mabel ("Agnes") Tripp. Mann Collection. Mann Memorial: Genealogy of the Descendents of Richard
Mann	Genealogy	Man of Scituate, Mass. 1884. Photocopy p. 3; 18-20. Maxfield Collection. Clark N. Maxfield [1810-1893, Bur. Maxfield Cem., Casco] biography. Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME. Boston: Bio. Review Pub.
Maxfield	Biography	Co., 1896. pp. 342-3. Mayberry Collection. Deacon Richard Mayberry [1811-1889, Bur. Lakeside Cem., Casco] biography. Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME. Boston: Bio.
Mayberry	Biography	Miller Collection. "50th anniversary celebrated." Re: David & Annette Miller.
Miller	Article	Lewiston Sun Journal Online, July 18, 2004. Maxfield Collection. Clark N. Maxfield [1810-1893, Bur. Maxfield Cem., Casco] biography. Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME. Boston: Bio. Review Pub.
Maxfield	Biography	Co., 1896. pp. 342-3.

RCHS Casco Manuscript Groups - Genealogy A/O 7/15/06

		i i
Mayberry	Biography	Mayberry Collection. Deacon Richard Mayberry [1811-1889] biography. Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME. Boston: Bio. Review Pub. Co., 1896. p. 293.
Page	Genealogy	Page Collection. Page Family of Casco, c. 1857-c. 1900. William G. Page (c. 1827-) & Abigail ("Abbie") K. (Jackson) Page's children were Harriet ("Hattie"), Henrietta, Martha, Walter A., William, Charles C. & Samuel Page. The family later settled in Windham. 2 pp.
Page	Inquiry.	Page Collection. Email inquiry from Norm McDougal to Carolyn Paradise of the Casco? Library re: Harriet ("Hattie") A. Page drowning c. mid-1870s. She was the d/o William G. Page. No email address included in printout, n.d.
J	, ,	Page Collection. Ira B. Page [1849-] biography. Supt. Of the Mayberry Bros. Stock Farm Supt., Casco. <u>Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME</u> . Boston: Bio.
Page	Biography	Review Pub. Co., 1896. pp. 292-3.
Plummer	Article	Plummer Collection. "Casco woman going to Mrs. Maine contest." Re: Amy J. Plummer. Lewiston Sun Journal Online, April 8, 2004.
		Poore Collection. Dr. Leland H. Poore [1867-] biography. <u>Biographical</u> Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb.
Poore	Biography	Co., ME. Boston: Bio. Review Pub. Co., 1896. pp. 566 Poore Collection. Article (c. 2000, n.s.). "Casco's first brick home housed
Poore	Article	Dr. Poore's family." By Ken Cole, Jr.
Poore		Also see Casco Places Webbs Mills.
Small.		See Casco Civil War Wendell Small Collection.
		Sylvester Collection. Dr. Charles B. Sylvester [1865-] biography.
		Biographical Review: this vol. contains biographical sketches of leading citizens of Cumb. Co., ME. Boston: Bio. Review Pub. Co., 1896. pp. 600 &
Sylvester	Biography	603
		"Golden Wedding Anniversary" Tues. morning, 25 Nov 1913. N.s. Mr.
Tripp	Article	James Edward & Harriet (Spiller) Tripp. Their 50th anniversary was 19 Nov.
Tripp	Photo	Tripp Collection. Photo, c. early 1900s. Harriet & James Tripp.
Tripp	Photos	Tripp Collection. Photos (c. early 1900s) 2 different (one with long tie, one with shorter) photos. James Tripp
Tripp	Photo	Tripp Collection. Photo (c. early 1900s) Harriet Tripp.
Winslow	Manuscript	Winslow Collection. Manuscript. "Winslow Farm: 1920-1940" By Roger C. Winslow, ca. 1988. pp. 34
Winslow	Photo	Winslow Collection. Photo [c. 1900s]. Clarence Winslow [1867-1951]. Winslow Collection. Photo of Winslow house (farm), n.d Back reads,
Winslow	Photo	"Clarence & Eda Winslows." Also stamped Elton F. Flanagin, 5725 E. Univ. Ave., Gainsville, FL 32601." Winslow Collection. Group photo, c. 1900s. Identified persons incl.
Winslow	Photo.	Clarence Winslow, Eda Winslow, James Tripp, Lila Winslow, Agnes Tripp, Ada Tripp, Ham Tripp, Jeanetta May, Bud Tripp